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The Executive Fellows program celebrated its 10th 

year and welcomed 24 new fellows who are now 

participating in redesigned online sessions, including 

new topics such as Best IT Practices for Remote Teams. 

Now in its third year, the Organizational Change 

Accelerators program fostered strategic capacity 

building for 16 civil justice nonprofits in the areas of 

research and evaluation, pro bono program 

management, and innovation leadership. 

OneJustice conducted 70 pop-up mobile legal clinics 

in all corners of the state, serving 984 clients, and 

engaging the services of 774 pro bono volunteers. 

In partnership with United Airlines, the Justice Plane 

completed its third trip to the Central Coast, helping 

37 families with criminal record clearance and 

immigration options.  

OneJustice staff met with 33 of the 55 California 

delegates to Congress and provided 

educational materials to the remaining 22 California 

delegates, explaining the importance of civil legal aid 

in each Member’s district. Californians for Legal 

Aid also helped secure an increase of $25 million in 

federal funding to the Legal Services Corporation.  THANK YOU!

 

"OneJustice has been a blessing to me; the 

services that were provided will be life-changing 

for me! I will be free from my past hindering me 

from continuing to be a productive woman in my 

community! The care and the time given to me 

from OneJustice will continue to bless my life and 

help me to give back to others." 

 

“This has been a highlight of my legal career. As 

the child of an immigrant parent, this work is very 

important to me, and I am happy to assist the 

amazing advocates and clients of OneJustice.” 

 

 "OneJustice led us through some of the 

fundamentals that someone in leadership at a 

legal services program would need, including 

board development, human resources 

development, and then wrapping it up with how 

to better message our mission and purpose so we 

get support behind the work that we're doing." 

 

“It’s beautiful the work you do to help people. I 

hope you can continue to have the resources to 

provide these services. It is not easy to come up 

with the money to pay someone and assist with 

the paperwork.” 

 

"A great event for my husband and me. We were 

able to complete our advanced health directive 

that we have put off for many years--thank you, 

OneJustice!" 

FROM OUR CLIENTS AND 

VOLUNTEERS: 



OneJustice ended FY 1819 with a slight surplus. 

The gap between revenue and spending reflects a decision to accept and 

release over several years significant, non-renewable grants as a 

strategic, temporary expansion of services between FY 1718 and FY 1920. 

FY  18 19  REVENUE  
TOTAL :  $2 ,34 1 ,646

Government 
18%

Earned Income 
22%

Foundations 
21%

Contributions 
39%

Development 
14%

Operations 
14%

Programs 
72%

FY  18 19  EXPENSES  
TOTAL :  $3 ,069 ,290


